
Edina Family Physicians and Allina Health Clinic 
patient guidelines 

To protect the health and safety of our patients and care teams, Edina Family 
Physicians and Allina Health has updated our visitor guidelines.  

 Masking is required for everyone at all Allina Hospitals and Clinics 
 Patients and visitors will be screened for symptoms of COVID-19 and must pass 

the screening to enter clinic. 
 Patients and visitors must have good hand hygiene during the visit. Hand 

sanitizer is located at all building entrances. 
 Patients are allowed one visitor during their appointment. 
 A patient under 18 may have two parents or legal guardian visitors. 
 Patients and visitors will be asked to leave if they do not comply with the 

symptom screening process 
 If the lobby is over capacity, visitors may be asked to wait in their car. 

 


